June 2022

Dear Parents,

Sunny weather is here and on June 6* our summer program begins. This is a wonderful
time for the children and staff to begin a more relaxed format. We are planning lote of fun

CLOTHES & SHOES

Summer at Learning to Learn i¢ a lot of fun and can be hard on clothes and shoes. We ask
that children dress appropriately for mesey, fun, muddy, wet and artistically creative daysl
You may want to keep a change of clothes & shoes in your car in case you plan on going
somewhere directly from school after pick up. We do not want your children to feel
limited on their participation due to what they are wearing. Sneakers are always the beet
choice. Flip flops are not allowed due to safety reasons and sandale create many issues as
children become irritated at the rocks, wood chips and eand that continue to get ingide
them,

SUNBLOCK

Please apply sun block in the morning before schooll After nap we will apply it to the
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gun block for ug to uge.

TOYS & PERSONAL BELONGINGS

Please keep all toys and belonginge at home. Occasionally we will ask that your child
bring in an item such as a teddy bear or bike. You will see theee requests on the easel so
keep a look out|

On sprinkler day we ack that you bring your child in their swimsuit under their
clothes, shoeg that can get wet (flip flops are ok on this day) and underwear and a
towel in a bag labeled with their name.

On Bike Day you can bring your child’s bike & helmet (helmet required), both
labeled with their name, No scooters or skates please.

PAJAMA DAY

Please have your child wear pajamas that will be comfortable for the whole day
and not too hot. No dlippers please,




